5.10 (aa)

Pilon, Janet

From: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Let's Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

From: Kathrine Vatcher

Sent: February-10-19 12:03 AM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com

Subject: Let’s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Dearest member

Our children are our greatest asset. We need to protect them from this "needless" harm...it is very unfortunate that drivers are
still failing to stop for school buses when LIGHTS ARE FLASHING AND A STOP SIGN is out. Please help us to end the death
or our future.. Adam and the many other children that have already lost their precious innocent lives, should not be in
vain...Install cameras on ALL school buses...

Sincerely,

Kathrine, parent and grandmother...




